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With the arrival of lighter nights and sunnier weather (well at least for a few more days!) the club
are delighted to announce that outdoor training and practise sessions will commence this week. 
Senior training 
for
Adults and 14s and over 
will start on 
Thursday 23rd April from 6.30pm to 9pm
. They will continue every 
Tuesday and Thursday
until the end of the season.

  

Junior practise commences on Wednesday 29th April.  For U10s with little or no cricket
experience from 6-7pm, for

U1
1s
with experience of playing cricket from 
6-8pm
and and 
7-9pm
for U13’s with cricket experience. 

  

All sessions will be run by one, or more of our qualified coaches, and will also utilise the new
cricketWestLothian Community Coach,  Rachel Scholes.

  

 1 / 1


